
 

The PJPII Newsletter is your source for information about upcoming events, what is happening in the classrooms at PJPII, 

and how we are working to help each other and the community.  Visit www.pjpiischool.com for more information and for an 

online copy of the newsletter. 

 

PJPII NEWS 
 

Week 26                                                                                                                 February 28, 2018 

 

Re-Enrollment for 2018-2019  
Date Change to Tuesday, March 27 and Wednesday, March 28 

The March 1 & 2 meetings have been rescheduled.  We look forward to seeing you at the end of 

the month!  

Any way you slice it…  Our 

students are the best! 

 Re-Enrollment Meeting Date Change 

PJPII will introduce a new format for registration on Tuesday, March 27 from 3-6 p.m. and Wednesday, March 28 from 

7 a.m. to 4 p.m. Please select one of the two dates to attend to re-enroll for next school year.  You may come at any 

time during those workshop windows.   

La fecha de la reunión de registro cambió.  

PJPII introduce un nuevo formato para el registro de el proximo Ano escholar el Martes, Marzo 27 de 3 p. m. to 6 

p.m. y el Miercoles, Marzo 28 de 7 a.m. a 4 p.m  

Seleccione una de las dos fechas para el registro de el proximo Ano escholar.  Pueden attender durante las horas 

indicadas. Gracias, y los esperamos pronto! 

http://www.pjpiischool.com/
http://www.pjpiischool.com/


We can’t wait for you to be a piece of the pie in 

2018-2019! 



 

 

 

RENEW MY CHURCH- BRIGHTON PARK 
 
When: Wednesday, February 28 @ 8:00pm 
Where: Our Lady of Fatima Parish 
 
You have one more opportunity to attend the first round of 
Renew My Church Parish meetings tonight at Our Lady of 
Fatima Parish.  Don’t miss this opportunity to learn more 
about Renew My Church and our grouping of school 
parishes! 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT RENEW MY 
CHURCH, VISIT: 

 

https://www.archchicago.org/renew/what-is-rmc 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting this charitable giving throughout our 

Lenten Season! 

https://www.archchicago.org/renew/what-is-rmc


 

CELEBRATE THE SUCCESS OF OUR ALUMNI! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING PJPII SCHOOL ALUMNI IN THEIR SUCCESS AND HARD WORK: 
 

ST. IGNATIUS COLLEGE PREP 

SECOND HONORS:  JOSEPH MERCADO 
 

HOLY TRINITY HIGH SCHOOL 

HONORABLE MENTION: ANGEL LOPEZ 

 

IT IS TRULY EXCELLENT TO HEAR ABOUT THE ACADEMIC SUCCESS AND SUCCESS IN ACTIVITIES OF OUR 

ALUMNI!  IF YOU HAVE ANY NEWS ABOUT OUR ALUMNI, PLEASE EMAIL DETAILS TO MS. LUCKY CAMARGO: 

ENROLLMENT@PJPIISCHOOL.ORG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to hear how the improved application 

process went for our families!  Please call Lucky 

Camargo at 773.523.6161 or email and let her know 

about your experience.   

 

We look forward to speaking with families as the second phase of the 

application begins in the coming weeks. 

 

Title III Testing 
 

Title III is a federal act to help ensure that English language learners attain 

English language proficiency and meet state academic standards.  PJPII has an 

opportunity to receive Title III funding to provide more resources to our students.  

In order to receive these funds, we will be testing a small group of students next 

week on Monday, Thursday and Friday.  This will be helpful information for us in 

planning how to use these resources, and does not affect the students’ grades.  

Make-up tests will be held on Monday, March 19.  Your student is only testing if 

you received a notice in last week’s Wednesday Folder.  If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Moret 

at amoret-gillespie@pjpiischool.org or 773-523-6161. 

 

El Título III es una ley federal para ayudar a garantizar que los estudiantes que están aprendiendo inglés 

alcancen el dominio del idioma inglés y cumplan con los estándares académicos estatales. PJPII tiene la 

mailto:amoret-gillespie@pjpiischool.org


oportunidad de recibir fondos del Título III para proporcionar más recursos a nuestros estudiantes. Para 

recibir estos fondos, probaremos un pequeño grupo de estudiantes la próxima semana los lunes, jueves y 

viernes. Esta será información útil para nosotros al planificar cómo usar estos recursos, y no afecta las 

calificaciones de los estudiantes. Las pruebas de recuperación se llevarán a cabo el lunes 19 de marzo. Su 

estudiante solo está evaluando si recibió un aviso en la carpeta de los miércoles de la semana pasada. Si tiene 

alguna pregunta, comuníquese con la Sra. Moret a amoret-gillespie@pjpiischool.org o al 773-523-6161. 

 

The School Review for our AdvancEd Accreditation is 
next Tuesday, March 6.  We will have visitors in the 
building and in classrooms throughout the day. 
 
We look forward to this opportunity to share all the 
excellent work of our students 

 

 

 

 

SEE YOU ON FRIDAY- 3pm-9pm 
 

Father Tom will be in the TICKET BLASTER around 4:30! 
 

For 5th-8th grades, the class with the highest attendance at the event 
will get a free pizza party!  Gather your friends! 

 

SEE YOU THERE! 

 

                   SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITY   
 

St. Patrick’s Day Parade- March 17 - Plan for 11:00-1:00.  Please see the flyer with 

more information about this event and look for updates with exact times and the 

location at the parade site as we learn these details! 
 

SEE YOU THERE! 

 

 Box Top Collection is Underway! 
 
It is that time of year!  We hope you will begin to collect 
Box Tops and send them to school with your students in 
the coming weeks!   
 
This fundraising opportunity has brought as much as $600 
to the school!  Last year, our drive brought in $300 and 
we would love to see another successful Box Tops Drive!   
 



Thank you for all you will do to gather Box Tops! 

 

 

WAY TO GO WEDNESDAY! 
 
This week, our students are focused on living our pledge to be RESPONSIBLE.  RESPONSIBLE 
PJPII STUDENTS… Demonstrate awareness of blessings through their actions.    
 
These EXCELLENT students in grades 6-8 were noticed by their teachers this week for how they 
act toward others, toward their school responsibilities, and toward their teachers. 
 

Congratulations!  John Cordero , Ismael Flores, and Danny Castillo 

 


